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Despite having a higher rate of towing, booting, and ticket issuance from 2012, total 
collections are down. This is largely due to poor contractor performance.  
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While ticket issuance is above both the projected level and 2012 issuance, the 
Department of Public Works (DPW) anticipates that issuance will trend downward in 
the first quarter of 2013 due to staffing and equipment shortages. 

6 



The rate of tows is up despite staffing shortages. DPW is currently training four new 
tow truck drivers and hopes to have three of those drivers fully trained and in the field 
by Mardi Gras. 
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DPW is currently hiring and training PCOs, and hopes to have new recruits in the field 
by Mardi Gras. The PCO coordinator unexpectedly retired, which has required DPW to 
reorganize its leadership personnel in the parking division. 
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Emergency Medical Services continue to work with their new contractor, Intermedix, 
to transfer all data into the new contractor’s systems. 
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EMS anticipates having all data from the previous contractor, ACS, to Intermedix by the 
end of January. 
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Collections are anticipated to increase once the Traffic Court has a new case 
management system in place. Traffic Court continues to work with the Department of 
Information Technology and Innovation on the case management system and 
anticipates that it will be complete between April and June. 
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Traffic Court noted that most cases that are not disposed had a scheduled court date 
but the offender did not appear. The Chief Administrative Officer stressed the need to 
develop policies that will incur more rigorous penalties for individuals who do not 
appear in court. 
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Sales tax revenues are largely up due to new businesses in New Orleans. The City 
Economist has made a preliminary projection for sales tax revenue in 2014 of $147 
million. 

21 



The refund is due to a hotel that had been paying taxes to the City that should have 
gone to the State. 
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As with sales tax revenues, the increase in occupational license tax collections is an 
indicator of the increasing number of businesses in New Orleans and existing 
businesses making higher revenues. 
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The decrease in audits completed during the year is partially a function of high 
turnover of auditors, many of whom have gone on to work in other City departments. 

25 



26 



27 



Because of the schedule used for property tax collection, final revenues will not be 
known until March. 
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The Office of Real Estate and Records is currently vetting properties for an upcoming 
auction. These properties include several old firehouses that are expected to raise a 
substantial level of interest. 
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Overtime for 2013 was much lower than in past years. In particular, the fire 
department had a substantial decrease, working no non-mandatory overtime hours. 
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The worker’s compensation deficit decreased substantially due to a transfer from the 
surplus in the Police Department’s personnel budget. 
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The projected surplus increased from $2.69 million in the previous month. 
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The Equipment Maintenance Division expects fuel usage to increase in 2014. 
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The surplus from the fuel budget will go to the Equipment Maintenance Division’s 
repair budget. 
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